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Career Fair Event Allocation 
(VOTING AT THIS MEETING) 
Sponsor: Shan Wu 

 
Whereas, capital expenditures will be lower than the treasurer's initial prediction; and 
 
Whereas, the Institute should be encouraged to engage in fundraising from graduate 
alumni; and 
 
Whereas, coordination between the Graduate Student Council and the Association of 
Alumni and Alumnae should be increased,  
 
Be it resolved, by the Graduate Student Council: 
 
That line item 7.8 ("Career Fair”) be increased to the amount budgeted by the Class of 
2007 for a Career Fair Event, not to exceed $5,000; and 
 
That line item 1.8 (“Capital Equipment”) be decreased by the same amount. 
 


